2021 Acting Convenor’s Report

This year we have had quite a few interesting speakers at our zoom meetings during COVID telling us about
· Dundee Waterfront proposals, including the Dundee Urban Beach,
· Serendipities & Uppertunity (Danielle Du Plooy),
· Broughty Ferry active travel consultation - bicycle/ walking paths,
· V&A Dundee access consultation,
· Eden Project.

· We have worked with various departments within Dundee City Council dealing with dropped kerbs at various locations.

· We have considered the changes to streets in Dundee due to COVID such as cafes extending onto pavements and pedestrianisation of streets to attract visitors and get people outside.

· We have contacted local West End Councillor re access to local play park and Dundee City Council’s Environment Management have agreed to take this matter up.

· We have liaised with SYSTRA re upgrade of local walking /cycle paths.

I think we have all done really well keeping things going at what has been a challenging time for our group. 

I would now like to thank Anne Farrow our secretary. Anne has taken up the challenge of organising all our zoom meetings, corresponding with invited speakers and managing to share their screens with the group which provides a greater insight into the various topics for us to enjoy. Also, for minuting our meetings and sending out all correspondence. Thanks again Anne.

And thanks, too, to Sandy Cameron our Treasurer, for keeping all our finances in order and up to date, applying for grants and producing, organising & verifying our Annual Accounts. Thanks again Sandy.

I would also like to thank all our members for their attendance and embracing the changeover to our zoom meetings, for their continued support and involvement within our small group working towards a more accessible City of Dundee for its residents and visitors.

Carole Craig 

June 2021

